
DAILY BULLETIN:  Wednesday, May 16, 2018 (Late Start B-day) 
 

8:00-8:50 Faculty Meeting  

8:50-9:35 Zero Period 45 min 

9:35-9:40 Passing 5 min 

9:40-11:05 Per. 4 85 min 

11:05-11:12 Passing 7 min 

11:12-12:43 Per. 5 85 min 

12:43-1:13 Lunch 30 min 

1:13-1:20 Passing 7 min 

1:20-2:45 Per. 6 85 min 

……………………………………………………………………………………………………… 
 
GENERAL INFORMATION: 
 
 

DONATE SPORTS EQUIPMENT 
 
Got any new or gently used sports equipment that are no longer in use?  Baseball bats, tennis balls, 
running shoes, we’ll take them all!  We will be donating this sports equipment to the Boys and Girls 
Club of America. 
WHEN: MAY 16th-MAY 25th  
WHERE:  Drop off donations at the bin outside/inside of the front office 
 
……………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 
 
PRESS FRIENDS 
 
PRESSFRIENDS - JOIN THE MOVEMENT!  
PressFriends has been making writing fun for underserved elementary students for ten years!  Started 
by local students in 2008, PressFriends' middle school and high school volunteers have mentored 
more than 4000 elementary students, produced more than 130 elementary student newspapers and 
printed over 50,000 copies of those newspapers. Our goal is to making writing fun for both the 
reporters and the volunteers.  In addition to our afterschool newspaper clubs, we have a number of 
fun summer programs at the Wilmington Boys & Girls Club, the Boys & Girls Club of Port of LA, and 
Richstone Family Center. Students who volunteer 25 hours or more in a year, including at least three 
afterschool newspaper club mentorings, can apply for a position on our student board.  We are a 
youth-led, all-volunteer organization, so our student board runs all of our afterschool newspaper club 
mentorings and our summer sessions. 
 
All student volunteers must go through a NEW VOLUNTEER TRAINING. Our next one is Saturday, 
May 19, from 10:30 a.m. to 11:45 a.m. at the Community Room in the Peninsula Center 
Library.  To sign up, go to http://www.signupgenius.com/go/8050d4fa9aa2aaa8-

http://www.signupgenius.com/go/8050d4fa9aa2aaa8-newvolunteer9
http://www.signupgenius.com/go/8050d4fa9aa2aaa8-newvolunteer9


newvolunteer9.For more information about PressFriends, go to 
www.facebook.com/pressfriends, www.twitter.com/pressfriends, www.pressfriends.org. 
 
…………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………. 
 
YEARBOOK SIGNUPS 
 
Would you like to join an award winning publication?  Please sign up (with the link below) for 
PVHS Triton Yearbook!  Staff interviews will be held on May 24th.  Please fill out the Triton 
Yearbook Application (attached) and get a teacher's recommendation (also attached) and 
turn into Ms. Pavelka's Room 415. 
 
https://m.signupgenius.com/#!/showSignUp/30e0c44a9a72aa1f49-triton2 
 
……………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 
 
STUDENTS, 
 
All OUTSTANDING FINES and/or OBLIGATIONS at PVHS Library and/or Student Store 
MUST be cleared by THURSDAY, MAY 17th 
 
Failure to clear obligations may result in the withholding of yearbooks (all grade levels) and cap & 
gown and graduation tickets (seniors). 
 
Payment methods for Library (textbooks) and/or Student Store (sports equip/returned check) 
obligations must be in the form of CASH, CASHIERS CHECK or MONEY ORDER (payable to 
PVHS).  A receipt will be issued at time of payment. 
Library Hours: Monday-Friday, 7am-3:30pm 
Student Store Hours: Monday-Friday, 7:30am-3:30pm 
  
Thank you for your cooperation in clearing these fees. 
PVHS 
Student Accounting 
 
……………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 
 
GRAD NITE 2018 
 
Rock The Boat Class of 2018 
Enjoy your last night together as a class on a fantasy yacht cruise out of Marina Del Rey.  DJ, dancing, 
dinner, karaoke, photo booth, airbrush tattoos and more  

• Leaves from PVHS after graduation ceremony.  Check in at 7:00-7:15 pm outside the 
OAR.  Travel by bus to Marina Del Rey and return to PVHS around 1:30-2am.   

• Cost is $175 per graduate deadline June 1st.   
• Go to www.pvhsgradnite.com for more information and payment instructions.  Questions:  

email info@pvhsgradnite.com or call Kim Stoneman (310) 210-9448.   
 
………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………….. 
  
………………………………………………………………………………………………………….. 
 
LIBRARY: 
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CHESS TOURNAMENT 
 
Do you play chess?  Sign up in the library for the lunchtime tournament starting May 21st.  The 
final game will be played in the library garden with a set made of ice, who will win, you or the sun? 
 
 
……………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 
 
 
The library will be CLOSED at lunch Thursday, May 17th  
 
 
……………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………..……………… 
 
KNITTING 
 
Knitting happens every Thursday in the library, lunch through the first hour of 3rd or 6th.  
Join in to learn a new skill.  Make something for yourself, a friend, or make a baby blanket to donate 
to a local NICU hospital. 
 
………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 
 
 
COUNSELING OFFICE NEWS: 
 
 

ATTENTION SENIORS ATTENDING 4 YEAR COLLEGES: 
 
It is time to order Final Transcripts!  Final transcripts are required to be sent only to the school 
you'll be attending in the fall, showing proof of graduation.  You can pick up the final transcript 
instructions and order form at the front of the counseling office starting Monday May 14th.  
If you have any questions please see your counselor. 
 
………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 
 

JUNIOR AND SENIOR STUDENT ATHLETES: 
 
If you are planning to or will be playing a sport at the D1 or D2 level in college, you will need to send 
a transcript to the eligibility center. Students can pick up an NCAA transcript form, so we can 
send transcripts electronically.  Senior students, please also see Mrs. Machi in the counseling office 
to make sure your name is on the list. Any questions please see your counselor.  
 
…………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………….……. 
 
SCROC 
 



SoCal Roc is now enrolling for an El Camino Summer Bridge course (classes begin July 9th) and 
the Fall 2018 semester (classes beginning September 10th). Come to the counseling office to sign 
up and learn more about the Summer Bridge course and the other classes we offer.  
 
 
……………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………….. 
 
MINDFULNESS PROGRAM 
 
A Mindfulness Program will be offered every B Tuesday at lunch in the Wellness Center.  All 
students and staff are invited.  See Jill Moeller or Nancy De La Rosa for questions. 
 
 .................................................................................................................... 
  
 
COLLEGE AND CAREER CENTER NEWS: 
 
.................................................................................................................... 
  
  
SPORTS NEWS: 
 
 
HOME GAMES 
 
Wed, 5/16  Baseball vs Culver City @ 3pm 


